
	

	

Martinez Memos 
Week of March 6, 2023 

 	
	

Spelling Words: 
None this week! 

 
High Frequency Words: 

think, family, find, home 

Dear first grade families,  
 
It was a busy week in first grade and we had a great time! We 
continued to learn about the past, present, and future for 
reading and we also celebrated Dr. Seuss’ birthday.  
 
Our intern, Ms. Mitchell did a great job this week and taught a 
fun math lesson and craft. The students also enjoyed math 
centers and they worked really hard. They all did so well on 
their math tests! I was able to catch up on grading so I sent 
home a lot of assignments and they are posted on Skyward.  
 
Next week, we will not have any spelling words or homework. I 
will still send home some fun activities to complete as well as 
math starting on Monday. I will also allow each student to bring 
one stuffed animal to read with on Friday.  
 
Looking forward to another fun week ahead! 
 
     Sincerely,    
     Ms. Martinez 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Homework: 
 

Reading Log- due on Fri Mar 10th 
  
Spelling- due next day it is given  
 
Math- due next day it is given 
 
 

 

Friendly reminders: 
 

• Please ensure to remind your child 
about classroom etiquette such as 
sitting in chairs properly, keeping 

hands/feet to themselves, and 
listening during instruction. 

 
• I would like to set up another cooking 

lesson or a STEM lesson for the 
students. Email me if you’re 
interested in volunteering!  

 
 
 
 

 

Important Dates: 
 
March 13th- 17th: Spring Break !!!! 
 
 
Ask your child about: 

• Dr Seuss day 
• 1 minute fluencies  
• “Wonder” 
• Making fact family houses 
• Student of the week 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

	
 

 

	

	


